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August 1, 2024
Dear Identified Gifted and Talented Scholars and parents/guardians: 
Welcome back to a new year and exciting year at Carver Early College.  This academic year I will work with your teachers to collaborate and provide you with a rewarding, rigorous, and enriching experience. At Early College we aim to provide you with a quality education that is differentiated to meet your unique talents and abilities. 
This academic year we will use the collaboration model (students are placed into regular heterogeneously grouped classrooms and taught by a regular education teacher in collaboration with a gifted endorsed teacher), advanced content model (when at all possible, students are placed into homogeneous groups and instructed by gifted endorsed teachers) and offer a limited number of Advanced Placement (AP) courses.  Likewise, we will offer the Gifted Mentorship and Gifted Internship courses to qualified seniors. These courses provide students with an opportunity to explore their career goals as well as gain valuable skills through an internship opportunity. In addition to the classroom experience, we strongly encourage participation in co-curricular learning experiences such as the Science Fair, Technology Fair, and Social Science Fair.  Finally, we encourage students to pique their intellectual curiosities through projects and extracurricular activities. 
We look forward to having a great school year.  I am available to answer any questions that you might have about the Gifted & Talented Program at Carver Early College as well as to offer any academic support needed.  Please feel to contact me or Mrs. Amonie Rucker. Our respective contact information is dlhumphrey@apsk12.org or amonie.rucker@apsk12.org and you can always leave a phone message at (404) 802-4405. 
Sincerely,
Dennis L. Humphrey 
Dennis L. Humphrey, Ed.D., Instructional Coach 
Amonie Rucker
Amonie Rucker, Gifted Educator 
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